
Rules Committee, 

It is not right that only a few states are what really matter in our general elections. I'm tired of 

"winners" being declared before the polls even close here in Oregon. It is not right. Please fix this. 

ALL votes should matter. 

Jeri Dodge  
ljd@centurytel.net  
543 Mtn View Road  
Sweet Home, Oregon 97386 
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